

From: Ralph Meyer [] Ex.6
To: <ixe@nrc.gov>
Date: 1/15/06 11:07AM
Subject: Argonne and NRR

Farouk,

I think we need an urgent meeting with Tom Martin about the Argonne situation. My proposal is to arrange a very high-level NRC call to Rosner at ANL to ask for a 6-month delay in implementing his decision. Studsvik planned such a delay for SCIP when they shut down R2. During that time we can run a few integral tests and defuel a lot of cladding so separate-effect tests can be subsequently run in the lower level hot cell that is not affected.

As we discussed, NRR needs to take the lead on this or we will probably not succeed.

For our meeting, I would invite the following in the following order of importance:

Frank Akstulewicz
Jerry Wermiel
Paul Clifford
Harold Scott
Pat Baranowsky
John Voglewede

Ralph

CC: <rom@nrc.gov>

Information in this record was deleted
in accordance with the Freedom of Information
Act, exemptions 6
FOIA 2006-0110

B-1